OA Intergroup minutes
January 12, 2019
Opened with the serenity prayer @ 12:30pm. Agenda and last month’s minutes approved.
Voting members: BriAnne, Art, Cynthia, Cher, Abbe, Angie, Mary, Hudson, Nancy, Claudia, Kathi Ann, Hudson, Patty, Bernadette
Barb and Carol (not voting) on the phone.
Treasurer’s Report (Cher): Checking account balance $5255.41 Saving account balance $1,001.22. 
Webmaster: (absent)
PIPO report:  $25.00 gift card was purchased as a thank you for letting us participate in the Spring Valley Senior Health Fair. They still need reimbursement. Hudson and Angie attended. They spoke to quite a few people and handed out literature. If you hear of any events coming up that we can participate in, please contact Angie 330-360-2444
Retreat in Mesquite report (Barb): It was a great success! All costs were covered and a profit was made due to the raffles. Final expense report will be available at the next Intergroup. Thank you everyone for coming and helping!
2019 Assembly report (Sheila): Absent, report submitted.  Set for October 11-13th, 2019 at the Palace Station. Rooms will be $162.05 for 2 people and $177.05 if more than 2 people are staying in the room. Registration fee is TBD. Waiting for information from Kathy at Region 3 for dates of Spring convention in March 29th. Mary (region 3 delegate) is willing to be in attendance. Next committee meeting is February 23rd at 9am at Sheila’s house. Please call Sheila for more information 775-209-4005. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Literature Report: Sandi had to step down from Delegate and Literature Representative due to illness. We are in need of an alternate delegate (2 years abstinence requirement that can be waived) and Lit Person (60 days abstinence requirement). No one is willing to take the position at this time. Please take this back to your groups.  Cheryl will pick up the literature from Sandi and Barb is willing to house and assist until the position is filled.
New Business: 
Sandi had to step down from Delegate and Literature Representative due to illness. We are in need of an alternate delegate and Lit Person. 
Bernadette has moved in WSO delegate and will attend the WSO convention in May in New Mexico. 
Abbe and Cheryl established an adhoc committee that are going to visit meetings that are not participating in Intergroup. They would like to visit 5-8 meetings that do not send representatives to stir up some more involvement. $100 budget has been approved for gas expenses and for literature packs that will contain a 12 step working guide and some outreach flyers. This budget will reup as needed. 
BriAnne cannot attend next month’s Intergroup. Will check to see if someone can fill in and take the minutes. 
Cedar City, UT meetings and the Monday 930am at the Triangle have dissolved. Cynthia will remove them from the meeting list.
Upcoming Events:
Next meeting is February 9th, 2019 @ 12:30pm

